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Comments: PLEASE, do not consider this proposed expansion and corporate idea of 'improving' the existing

lodge, restaurant and facilities at Holland Lake.  This is a Forest Service land-leased facility with historic use and

benefits to an appreciative family of visitors.  The sad idea of "if you build it, they will come," is a truism that does

not serve the natural resources at this location.  This area does not need to mirror the huge privately finance sites

at Big Sky, in Whitefish, Colorado, Sun Valley...ad nauseum.  That recipe for profits and resource rape, well...it

indeed, makes me nauseous.  I have enjoyed the existing facilities and nearby Forest Service campground,

horse camp and rental cabin for over half my lifetime.  Knowing I can return there and absorb the essence of a

natural and peaceful place has supported me in my sanity as I've relocated to Michigan for our jobs.  I am curious

what the Flathead NF Forest Plan and NEPA folk have to say.  I hope you're hearing me and will take my words

into consideration and into your heart.  An FS retiree and usual supporter.


